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Mr Lindsay Nash
Project Director, North
Regional Project Delivery
Transport for NSW
76 Victoria Street
Grafton New South Wales 2460

Attention: Simon Wilson

19/11/2021

Dear Mr Lawrence

Pacific Highway - Woolgoolga to Ballina - Translocation Monitoring Report (SSI-4963)

I refer to your letter of 1 October 2021 which presented the results of the Stage 2 (Sections 1-11)
ecological monitoring and subsequent submission of the reports via the Major Projects Website in
accordance with Condition D8 of the approval for the Pacific Highway Upgrade, Woolgoolga to
Ballina. 

The Department has carefully reviewed the Translocation Monitoring Report and is satisfied that the
report has addressed the requirements of condition D7 in relation to monitoring of translocated
threatened species. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Rita Hatem on 8275 1033.

Yours sincerely 

Michael Young
Principal Planner
Transport Assessments
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